Weekly Newsletter

Monday 19th May



Together we build understanding

Sports & Well-being Week

It's a busy week in school this week with a wide range of sporting and wellbeing activities planned!

Don't forget to ensure your child has suncream applied before coming to school—this is really important as we will be outside a lot this week.

Children can wear **sports dothes all week,** PE Kit on Tuesday and Thursday please. On Friday they can bring a wacky accessory to wear with their sports clothes for our Sponsored Run!

Children in the Linc will have the opportunity to join in activities with their year groups throughout the week as well as their own dance session.

Aims for the week:

- to have the opportunity to try a new sport or learn a new skill
- Develop their resilience
- Work together as a team and support their class mates
- Push themselves out of their comfort zone.
- To have lots of fun enjoyment

Monday 19 th May	
Climbing Wall	Year 2 – Year 6
Dance Workshops	Linc class, Rec, Y1 Y2
Freak Dance	
Mental Health Workshops	Y3, Y4, Y5
Tuesday 20 th May	
Morning	Afternoon
KS2 Sports Day	EYFS & KS1 Sports Day
Wednesday 21st May	
Army Cadets	Year 2 – Year 6
From Philips High School	
Assault Course	All classes
Thursday 22 nd May	
Archery	Year 4 – Year 6
From Philips High School	
Man Utd Football	All classes
Friday 23 rd May	
Yoga	All classes
The Yoga Lady	
Rugby	All Classes
Salford Red Devils	
Fun Run	All classes

The week has been funded by our Oak Experiences fund from our Trust—
Oak Learning Partnership.
This is one of the many benefits

Unsworth enjoys from being in

a strong and supportive trust.



Sports Day

KS2 10am-11.45am (including KS2 LinC children) EYFS & KS1 1.30pm-3pm LinC KS1 children 2.15pm-3pm

Refreshments will be available sold by the PTA.
For safeguarding reasons all spectators must stay behind the barrier, staff will supervise and care for the children.

Tailots will only be assessible through the main office.

Toilets will only be accessible through the main office.

Gates will open at 9.50am and 1.20pm.

PARKING—Please be considerate to our neighbours by not blocking driveways around school. Local residents need to be able to enter and leave their driveways without disruption.

Do not park on Blackley Close as this road must be kept clear in case of emergency. Where possible, why not enjoy the sunshine and walk to school instead to avoid clogging up the nearby roads? **Thank you for your support.**

On Friday, Year 6 and Reception walked to the park together. They had a lovely afternoon to celebrate the end of Year 6 SATS. Reception made their buddy a card to say well done! Then they enjoyed an ice pop in the sun!



Y6 received their Leavers' Hoodies from school! We were super proud of their attitude and resilience last week! They enjoyed an ice cream in the sunshine on Thursday!

Arbor Pay

If you need assistance to register on Arbor Pay, please contact the school office.

Last week we sent email reminders for school meals and out of school club fees that are in arrears. Please help us by making payments where needed to bring accounts up to date before the half term.

Our certificate winners this week are:

YR - Peggy, Kiaan Y1 - Sam, Zachary

Y2 - Teddy R, Baker

Y3 - Jessie, Ricky Y4 - Noah, Niall

Y5 - Double next week

Y6 - Archer

LINC - Jude L



Diary Dates

Tuesday 20th May Friday 23rd May Monday 2nd June Wednesday 4th June W/B 9th June **Thursday 19th June** Wednesday 25th June Friday 11th July Friday 18th July

Sports Day Date School closes for half term School reopens Year 1 Trip to Salford Museum Y4 Multiplication Test & Y1 Phonics Screening Party in the Playground—3.30-5pm

Year 2 Trip to Martin Mere Year 5 Trip to Ski Rossendale School Closes for Summer Break